St Augustine's Parish, Maryborough

St Kevin's, Avoca * St Mary's, Dunolly * St Patrick's, Bealiba * St Augustine's, Maryborough

PARISH CONTACT

0466 451 984

maryborough@ballarat.catholic.org.au

21 Burns St, Maryborough VIC 3465

Hours: 10.00am - 12.00pm, Friday

PARISH TEAM

Parish Priest

Fr John Monaghan

Pastor Emeritus

Fr Pat Flanagan

Parish Secretary & Child Safety Liz Micallef

PARISH SCHOOL

St Augustine's Catholic Primary School

Tel: 5460 4440

Principal: Mrs. Sonia Turner

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time

8th September 2024

PARISH CONTRIBUTIONS		
1st Collection Clergy support & Presbytery expenses	\$823	
2nd Collection Parish expenses & Church maintenance	\$1155	

WEEKEND MASS				
St Kevin's, Avoca	8.30am Mass 1st & 3rd Sundays 8.30am Assembly 2nd, 4th & 5th Sun			
St Mary's, Dunolly	8.30am Mass 2nd & 4th Sundays 8.30am Assembly 1st & 3rd Sundays			
St Patrick's, Bealiba	8.30am Mass 5th Sunday			
St Augustine's,	6.00pm Saturday & 10.30am Sunday			

WEEKDAY MASS / ASSEMBLY						
Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday			
10.00am	10.00am	10.00am	12.00pm			

	Reader	Psalm/ Prayer	Gifts
7th Sep	M Noonan	G Hadwen	Walsh Family
8th Sep	K Lloyd	H Taylor	Hadwen Family
14th Sep	Volunteer	M Noonan	B Crameri
15th Sep	J Taylor	M Flowers	Alexander Family

We pray Fr Des Magennis and Margaret Smith who died recently and for those whose anniversaries include: Mary Dellavedova, Cyril Lunt, Betty Trainor, Carol O'Grady nee Noonan, Sheila Shawahan, Donal Cameron, Alan James, Valerie Belot, Christopher Gough and Eileen Muir.

READING/GIFTS ROSTER: Rosters are being updated. Please consider joining one of these ministries. If you are wishing to be added or to change your current ministries or times, please advise as soon as possible by emailing Liz at: maryborough@ballarat.catholic.org.au

TERRY RANGER HERE ON 13th SEPTEMBER:

Please ring Terry on 5331 4032 to book a time for a chat about anything when he's here next Friday.

BISHOP PAUL BIRD'S VISIT:

During this 150th anniversary year of our diocese, Bishop Paul is visiting each parish and will be with us on the weekend of 28/29 September.

ROSARY: Prayed every Saturday at St Augustine's Church at 5:30pm. All welcome to offer our intentions.

A MESSAGE FROM FR JOHN:

With hip replacement surgery scheduled upon my return, this year's Camino is more challenging. I'm pressing on each day thanks to a combination of stupidity, strong pain medication and not wanting to waste my airfare. I'm grateful for Jackie Dellavedova's hiking poles and being able to sneak these through airport security in my carry on luggage despite these bringing my backpack up to 4.3kg. Very warm on the Camino Vasco (see gronze.com) in north-east Spain; with the locals saying its not usually this hot here in Basque country. On this 250km path through forests and fertile rural areas, I've met only 3 other pilgrims so far. This'll change dramatically when we reach Burgos where we join the Camino Frances and then jostling for a place at the bar and a bed for the night will begin. Adios!